
 

During the COVID-19 shutdown, park staff took time to evaluate Wolf Creek 
Environmental Center’s purpose and how it has evolved since its opening in 2000 
as a youth-focused environmental center. Over time, the center has progressed 
into a nature center seeking to meet the needs of all user groups through nature 
displays, temporary exhibits, educational programs, and indoor bird-watching 
area. With this shift in focus, and coinciding with the reopening, is the dedication 
of the facility and wildlife sanctuary to Ruth Alderfer-Oenslager, who donated her 
103 acres to Medina County Park District in 1975.  

Read more by clicking HERE.  
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